
                             KENT’S BEACH COVID - 19 POLICIES: 

 

 

First and foremost, if you or anyone in your party is feeling unwell or has recently come into 

contact with someone who is suspected to have (or has) Covid-19 , please postpone your visit 

to Kent’s Beach to another time, for everyone’s safety!   

 

1. WASHROOM FACILITIES:   Our wash house has reopened but we have made a few changes to facilitate social 

distancing guidelines.  High touch surfaces are being cleaned regularly throughout the day and some stalls have 

been closed to facilitate social distancing.  Please, no more than four people MAXIMUM in the wash house at any 

one time.  The laundry room is open for guest use but we request only one person in the laundry room at a time.  

2. VISITING THE OFFICE:  As our office is a small space, there can only be one person in the office at a time.  We are 

asking that guests please use the hand sanitizer provided outside before entering and after leaving the office. 

Please step back from the counter as much as possible.  We will disinfect the office counter, door handles and 

debit machines after a guest leaves the office.  We would appreciate debit or credit card payments, if possible, but 

we will accept cash as well.   

3. SOCIAL DISTANCING:  Please ensure that you maintain the 2 meter (6 foot) social distancing recommendations 

in all common areas on the property for everyone's safety, even at the beach.  All members of your party must do 

so. Please limit the amount of visitors to your site so as to facilitate social distancing guidelines.   

4. PERSONAL  HYGIENE: Please follow recommendations as provided by provincial health authorities to reduce the 

likelihood of contracting or spreading the virus which include:  washing your hands often with soap and water for 

at least 20 seconds and avoid touching your face.  Cover your mouth and nose with your arm sleeve or a tissue 

when coughing or sneezing.   

5. IF YOU ARE EXHIBITING SYMPTOMS OF COVID-19:  Symptoms of Covid-19 include, but are not limited to:  fever, 

cough, sore throat, fatigue and difficulty breathing.  If you suspect you might have Covid-19 you should call 8-1-1 

for advice.  Do NOT go directly to the hospital without calling ahead first!  (The phone number for the Powell River 

General Hospital is 604-485-3211). 

 

We want you enjoy your time at Kent’s Beach but in a safe and respectful manner. Please let us know if you have 

any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your cooperation. 

~Kent’s Beach Management 

 


